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 The Dansville High School PALS organized a Christmas gift collection for our Aggie Family 
members in need. Our students, staff and several community members donated, which 
helped us to adopt 20 families for the holidays. 
 

 Dansville students in grades 7-12 participated in Aggie Virtual Game Night. Our Aggies had 
a chance to play video games against teachers and watch “The Grinch Who Stole 
Christmas” via Zoom with a group of friends. 

 
 Dansville students in grades 6-12 had an opportunity to send a “candygram” to other 

Aggies. Personal messages were attached to a candy cane and delivered to the front porch 
of students. We would like to thank the members of our PALS and National Honor Society 
for delivering over 400 candy canes. 

 
 The National Honor Society is partnering with the American Red Cross to host our first 

Blood Drive of the year on December 17. 

 
 


